Colorado Department of Transportation
Craig Schumacher, PE
Eastern Plains Timber Replacement, Project Manager
Project SA No. 23010/23014 

[Company Contact Name]
[Company Name]
[Company address]
[City, State   Zip]

[Date]

RE: Letter of Interest for CM/GC Services for the Eastern Plains Timber Bridge Replacement Project, 23010/23014

This letter serves as [Company Name] Letter of Interest to provide Construction Manager/General Contractor (CM/GC) services for project numbers 23010 and 23014.

[Company Name] understands that submitting this Letter of Interest is required in order to submit a response to CDOT’s Request for Proposals (RFP).

Our company’s single-point-of-contact for this project is:
[Contact Name]
[phone/fax]
[email]

[bookmark: _GoBack]We understand that we may attend the optional, public, Project Specific Information meeting, via teleconference, on May 21, 2020, by sending a request for an electronic meeting notice to craig.schumacher@state.co.us. If we choose not to attend the optional, public, Project Specific Information meeting, we may still submit a response to CDOT’s RFP and may choose attend an optional, confidential, on-on-one meeting with CDOT, after release of the RFP.

We look forward to learning more about the Eastern Plains Timber Bridge Replacement Project and its procurement.

Sincerely,




[Name]
[Title]
